
    

 

Parents’ Forum 

Thursday 6th February 2020 

 

Staff Present: Heidi Gale, Paul Heery, Alison Pascual 

 

Brief overview of items discussed and points raised: 

 

 Progress with the new build. Concerns raised about the impact of  new homes being built and 

the capacity of the school. 

 

 Points raised about negative behaviour points and ten minute corrections, these can sometimes 

be perceived as very harsh by some parents and students. 

 

o More information about the points and TMC system will be provided when we hold the 

meeting for the parents of the new Year 7's starting in September so that everyone is 

clear on how it works. 

 

o A parent also stated that her child had never been as happy at school as they are now. 

 

 

 Issues raised regarding behaviour in specific classes that attendees’ children were in.  Concerns 

mainly centred around the behaviour of a small minority of students. 


